
Missing  Inverness  woman  may
be in Edinburgh

Police are seeking the assistance of the
public to help trace a missing 33-year-
old woman from Inverness who may be in
the capital.
Donna Bain was last seen about 1:30pm on Friday 11th September
2020.  

She is described as 5’6″ medium build short fair/blonde hair.

Enquiries  have  revealed  that  Donna  may  have  been  in  the
Edinburgh area on or around 13th September 2020 and officers
are re-appealing for information to anyone that may have seen
her.

 If you believe you have seen Donna, please contact Police
Scotland on 101, quoting reference 1762 of 14/9/20.
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